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Friday 16th February 2024 
 
 

Frida Kahlo Class visit to the Food Museum, Stowmarket 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to announce Frida Kahlo Class will be visiting the Food Museum (Stowmarket, Suffolk, IP14 1DL) on Wednesday 
6th March 2024. This visit will be related to our topic called ‘Ready Steady Grow’. This trip will give children fun and informative 
learning experiences that will help them understand the role that food has played in shaping our history and culture. 
 
At the food museum, the children will learn how cheese is made to brewing tasty drinks and baking ancient breads. They will have the 
opportunity to understand how food brings communities together, find out its exciting history and even get their hands dirty with 
hands-on activities. 
 
We aim to depart promptly at 9:00am, arriving at the park by 11:00am. We plan to return to school by 3:30pm. Children are required 
to wear their full school uniform for the trip (unless they attend nursery).  Please make sure they are wearing appropriate comfortable 
footwear (e.g. trainers).  
 
They will need a packed lunch, no fizzy drinks or unhealthy snacks please. If you prefer, you can opt for a school snack pack lunch by 
indicating your choice on the attached permission form. 
 
Additionally, to ensure the comfort of our children during the journey, we will be making a scheduled toilet break at Scole Services on 
the way and Mcdonalds (Winterton Way, Norwich) on the return journey. This break will provide a chance for the children to stretch 
their legs and break up the length of the journey. 
 
The cost of the trip is £10 per child. This is to cover the cost of the coach. In order to make school trips financially viable we ask for a 
contribution from parents/carers. This contribution would be the cost of the coach, entry fee to the venue and any activities 
or workshops per child.  Please make payment via the Parentmail shop (no cash please). If parents/carers cannot make the full 
contribution due to financial restraints or their children are entitled to Free School Meals please contact the School Office or Mr Elcock 
.  
To make our trip a success, we kindly request the assistance of three parent volunteers. This will be a first come, first serve basis. If 
you are available and would like to join us, please indicate on the attached permission form and we will contact you. 
 
We are looking forward to a fantastic day filled with learning and discovery! 
 
Please complete the attached permission form, medical form and return to school office no later than Wednesday 28th February 2024.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 

Miss Fox  

mailto:office@antinghamsouthrepps.org.uk


 
  

 

 

 

Frida Kahlo Class visit to the Food Museum, Stowmarket 
Wednesday 6th March 2024 

 
 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………… to attend the 
visit to the Food Museum, Stowmarket on the above date, travelling by minibus. 
 
(Please tick relevant boxes) 
 
  I have made payment of £10.00 via Parentmail 
 
  My child requires a school snack pack:   
      Ham    /    Cheese    /    Tuna     /   Jam      (please circle your choice) 
 
  My child will bring their own packed lunch  
 
  I would like to volunteer on the trip 
 
 
 
 

Parent/Carer Name: ............................................................................................. 
 
Signed: .....................................................................  Date: ................................. 
 
 
 

 

 

Please return slip by Wednesday 28th February 2024 at the latest. 

 
 


